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Recycling efforts in Startzville come to an end temporarily 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, December 28, 2022 
 

NEW BRAUNFELS — Comal County Recycling at the Startzville location will end January 17, 

2023 because of future building by Comal County ESD 3.  

CC ESD 3 will build a new fire station at the 160 Oblate Dr. location. 

 
 “Our Startzville recycling site has been very popular for years and we are grateful that we had use of 

this site for so long,” said Comal County Precinct 1 Commissioner Donna Eccleston.  “We are actively 

pursuing suitable locations in the Startzville area.” 

 

As mentioned by Commissioner Eccleston, the County is exploring all options and looking into 

possibilities for a new recycling location in Startzville.  The area needs to be able to handle about 

400 vehicles every Tuesday.  

Until then, residents can use: 

1. Sattler Location -VFW Building at the corner of FM 2673 and River Road.   

Wednesdays from 6:30 am – 11:30 am. 

2. Main Recycling Center – 281 Resource Dr. New Braunfels off Highway 46.  

Tuesday – Friday 7:00 am – 3:00 pm and Saturday from 8:00 am – 12:00 pm  

 

For a full list of recycling locations and hours of operation, visit www.co.comal.tx.us/REC.htm 
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